
 

 

October 1, 2021 

To: Joseph Baker 

Regulatory Policy Advocate 

Office of the Lt. Governor, Mary Taylor 

From: Harry Kamdar, M.B.A. 

Executive Director 

Ohio State Dental Board 

Subject: Common Sense Initiative (CSI) Review 

The Ohio State Dental Board has received notices that the CSI Office does not have any recommendations for the 

following rule packages: 

4715-1 

4715-4 

4715-5 

4715-6 

4715-7 

4715-9 

4715-10 

4715-11 

4715-12 

4715-14 

4715-15 

4715-17 

4715-19 

4715-20 

4715-21 

4715-40 

Based on your approval of the rule packages the Ohio State Dental Board will proceed with the formal filing of all 

reviewed rules through the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review (JCARR). 

Should you have any questions concerning this Memorandum of Response to file, please feel free to contact me at 

614/466-2580. 

Sincerely, 

OHIO STATE DENTAL BOARD 

 

 

HARRY KAMDAR, M.B.A. 

Executive Director 

ACTION: No Change DATE: 10/01/2021 3:46 PM
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